As a part of CBSE initiative to encourage students to understand the consequences
of "Soil Depletion" and the need to conserve this resource, the school is urging
students to participate in “Save Soil Movement” launched by Sadhguru, a well-
known spiritual leader. Students can go through the guidelines explained through a
video (ref: http://bit.ly/SSM-Video-Schools-Eng ). The Conscious Planet - Save
Soil movement is a global effort to act now:

Students can participate by writing a letter to PM by suggesting ideas, video or
audio message. The letters by the students to the Honourable Prime Minister can
be submitted via Online or Offline mode latest by 30th May 2022. The website for
the online letter submission is https://studentsforsoil.consciousplanet.org/.
Students can also send their letters at the following address: Isha Foundation(Delhi
Centre), 4 Osho Drive, Mandi Gaon Road, Gadaipur, New Delhi -110030.

File size: up to 100 MB &

Students can upload image/audio/video file

Thanks and Regards
Principal
Mrs. Simmi Juneja




